

# **ASKING FOR DONATIONS**



## **Christmas Store**

Dear Longview School Family,

The Longview Parent Council is organizing a Christmas Store for the students to purchase gifts for their family members and friends. To make this store a success we are asking for your support.

If you or your business have **new, hand-crafted or gently used items** taking up space in your garage, basement or around the house, we would love to up-cycle them!

We are looking for items that can be gifted to Mom/Dad, Grandma/Grandpa, Aunt/Uncle, Brother/Sister and Cousins of **all ages**.

\*\*PLEASE NO CLOTHING & NO STUFFED ANIMALS\*\*

### Some ideas for donations are but not limited to:

- Clean, gently used items that contain all pieces / parts
- Hand crafted or business donations
  - household items -decorative, pictures/frames, paintings, mugs, dish cloths/towels (unused)
  - purses, jewellery
  - books for all ages
  - toys for all ages: dolls, action figures, balls, baseball gloves, anything
  - puzzles/games
  - holiday decorations
  - gadgets, tools
  - anything that people are willing to part with!
- Wrapping paper OR gift bags of all sizes to wrap the gifts
- Scotch tape
- Gift tags/labels



Your generous donations will help allow a student the opportunity to experience the gift of giving. Proceeds from this event will go to the Eagles Fundraising Society in supporting the school and students throughout the school year.

## **Donation Drop Off:** November 15 – December 11

- 1. Longview School Office during school hours
- 2. 545 Highwood Dr, Longview (Lisa Penner's house)

Contact Lisa anytime with any questions: 403-826-3883 (cell) or 403-558-0154 (home).

Please ensure that **donated items are clean, in good condition and contain all pieces.** It is our hope that the items donated will be of a quality you would be happy to receive as a gift.

Any donated items not sold through the store will be either kept for next years event, donated to Goodwill/Salvage Centre or made into gifts for the Santa's Anonymous program.

Thank you so much for your support!

Christmas Store Committee Longview Parent Council

Lisa Penner lopenner@gmail.com 403-826-3883 (cell/text) 403-558-0154 (home)

#### P.S.

**Longview School Parents**: information about the Christmas Store including dates, times, volunteering opportunities and cost for purchasing gifts will be coming to you soon. Our focus currently is on gathering the donations to ensure a successful experience for our students. Please call Lisa anytime with any questions.